Community Relations Committee

"CRC"

Meeting Notes

June 20, 2013

The CRC meeting was held June 20th, in the annex. Those present were Carol, Janet, and Billie. The meeting notes from the previous meeting were reviewed. Our new board liaison will be Ron Gerlach.

Unfinished Business

The Realtor Task Force is ongoing, and soon we will complete the New Resident brochures. At this time, we are planning to have a reception. A date and time will be chosen in the near future.

Emergency Contact Forms should have been delivered to every resident via the block captains. These forms are very important and should be completed and placed in clear view for any emergency.

New Business

Tentative dates were set for our Saturday Talks. The next one on schedule will be September 13, and will be a Health Fair. Details are in the making and we hope that this will be very successful. Stay tuned!

Also discussed were possible speakers for the future programs, such as our City Attorney Darin Coker, David Regenbaum and/or Dick Gregg, along with possibly Officer Tran from the Pearland Police Department.

Our committee believes it would be beneficial to become a member of the Chambers of Commerce. Janet will contact Pearland, and Billie will contact Southeast, to inquire about our community becoming a member.

The Homeowners Advisory Committee's (HAC) mission is educational. This would have to do with our deed restrictions, etc. On June 27, our committee members will ride through our community with our new representative from AMI in order to understand some of our deed restrictions.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.	The next meeting will be July 18 th	at 10:00
a.m. in the annex.		

Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez